
From: Susan Alfin
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Opposition to Northern Pass
Date: Saturday, July 8, 2017 7:12:13 AM

     As a long-time resident of Canterbury, I am writing to express my strong
opposition to the Northern Pass project.  I urge the SEC to deny approval.  Thank
you for your consideration.

     Very truly yours,
     Susan Alfin
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